
We are very excited for the 2018-2019 school year. We are pleased to welcome 

our new member to our team, Julia Ferreira, Assistant Principal. This year we 

are happy to announce that we are offering a Tutorial Support class for our ELD 

students who need extra support. We will be having our first ELAC meeting on 

August 23 at 7 p.m. in the FHS Career Center. We will be discussing important 

information about our program, please join us. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact Maria Sanchez (925) 625-5900 ext. 3075 

sanchezm@luhsd.net.    
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